



School Road Earith Huntingdon Cambs PE28 3QB

Tel: 01487 841868

Email:

office@earith.cambs.sch.uk

Website:

www.earith.cambs.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr T Abbs

6th February 2024

Dear Year 5 & 6 Parents,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Jules Lawrence will be leaving her post at Earith Primary School to pursue a new career outside of education. Mrs Lawrence's last day will be on Friday 16th February.

Mrs Lawrence has completed just over ten years' service to our school, during which time she has taught and forged strong relations with many cohorts of children, not to mention parents and of course, staff. On behalf of the school community, I am sure you will join me in wishing her well.

Message from Mrs Lawrence:

I have loved every minute of my last 10 years at Earith Primary School! I feel so privileged to have had the opportunity to work alongside many incredible work colleagues, over the years, and teach such inspiring, hardworking and unique pupils. I would like to thank all the parents of the past and present for always welcoming me into their families and the community of Earith. I am sad to be leaving, next week, but excited for what new adventures lay ahead! Earith Primary will always remain in my thoughts and heart.

Fridays

Friday mornings will typically be covered by three Teaching Assistants until the end of the Academic Year: Mrs Ray, Mrs Watson & Mrs Green. Your children are familiar with our adults and have responded well to periods of cover throughout this year from Mrs Ray & Mrs Watson. Mrs Green is new to our team, and like Mrs Ray, is also a qualified teacher, experienced in Upper Key Stage Two.

After February half term, Gold class's new PE slot will be on a Friday afternoon, all afternoon. This will, of course, impact their kit days! PE will be delivered by two Premier Sports Coaches.

If you have any further questions, or queries, please reach out. In the meantime, thank you, in advance, for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Abbs Head Teacher